
Dana Weekly Message 10.12.20

Kiana Brede Clark <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sun 10/11/2020 8�00 AM

To:  Kevin Corrinet <KCorrinet@wiseburn.org>

Dear Dana families, 

I hope this email finds everyone happy and healthy. Please see below for important reminders and information regarding upcoming events and
fundraisers. We are always looking for opportunities to support our families and recognize how challenging the current Covid situation is. We are
hopeful that community events and settings for families to connect will continue to build our strong Dana bond. 

Conversations with the Counselors: Communication
For October, we are focusing on Communication.  We want to provide information and tips to our families about healthy communication as
we start the school year. Along with the CARE team, we recorded a presentation that can be found here. After viewing the presentation, we
invite parents to attend a live Q&A discussion with the counselors to answer any further questions about communication. These discussions
will be held on October 16th from 9:00-10:00am and October 28th from 4:00-5:00pm.

October 16th (9-10am) Zoom: 
https://zoom.us/j/93794373968?pwd=SXlhVFJTdVNHMVk5b1BJbytQMDE2UT09

Meeting ID: 937 9437 3968
Passcode: 267790

October 28th (4-5:00pm) Zoom:
https://zoom.us/j/99082404014?pwd=M3pMU0tydi9iWGV1T2FOakYrNUNydz09

Meeting ID: 990 8240 4014
Passcode: 498399

PTSA: Move-A-Thon Fundraiser
Move-A-Thon Starts NOW!!!  Pledging for our fall fundraiser is open now, and our amazing PE coaches will be getting students hyped during
the week to begin moving from 10/12-23.  Make sure to read the weekly PTSA blog for more details on all the upcoming PTSA events &
activities. Also be sure to mark your calendar for the Spooky Drive thru Movie on October 22nd. 

Student Schedule:
This is a friendly reminder that our bell schedule has built in time for students to receive additional support from teachers (student support
time), work on asynchronous work, and study for assessments. Although live classes might end at 12:15 pm on block schedule days, that
doesn't mean students are done learning for the day. We encourage our students and families to take advantage of the afternoons to complete
work, email teachers any questions, and of course read a book of their choice. 

I wish everyone a wonderful week. 

Best, 
Kiana Clark 
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